
Friday 24th January  2020 

Newsletter 15 

Spring Term 1, Week 3 

 

Dear Parents,   

Dorset Echo - this week an article about our Sword in the Stone 
was published in the Dorset Echo.  The children contributed to 
the writing in the article as part of their work in Literacy and 
posed for a great picture when the photographer from the Echo 
visited school.  

See full article here:  

https://www.dorsetecho.co.uk/news/18171578.dorset-schools-quest-find-next-king-queen-england/?
fbclid=IwAR1__Z7QFCvCGDd9mJlLCAdi9EaZTMWZcMk41XcbUg8pqtOE8IIaymUKsXI  

Y4 Sports Leader Day– well done to the five Year 4 students who went to St Mary’s Middle School on 
Monday to learn about being a Sports Leader, they represented the school brilliantly. Special well 
done to Lilly who produced a brilliant report on what they did there!  

Safeguarding Questionnaire - each year we complete an audit about our safeguarding arrangements 
in school and this year as part of this, we would like to learn from our parents their views on our safe-
guarding.  Therefore I have sent home today a questionnaire for parents to complete to support us 
with this. Thank you in advance for your support with this.  

CSF Spring Term Meeting - on Monday from 2:45pm we are holding our first meeting 
of the new year.  We are really keen to plan some events for the Spring term but rely 
on our wonderful parents to help with this.  If you are able to attend this we look for-
ward to seeing there.  Please see details for the meeting overleaf.  

 

Dance Festival - next Friday 31st January Reception and Year 1 are attending the DASP Dance Festi-
val at St Mary’s Middle School. Letters have been sent home for this.  

Safewise Trip - also coming home today is a letter regarding a trip to Safewise in Weymouth for Y1, 
2, 3 and 4, please look out for this in bookbags please. 

SAVE THE DATE -  advance notice for our School Community Work Party today to help spruce up the 
outside areas of the school ready to use during the Summer Term.          

       Warm Regards, Mrs See 

 

Headteacher: 
Mrs Mary See 
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 PE Kit in colder weather - please don’t forget to send your child in with warm PE Kit 
(tracksuit bottoms and tops) when the weather is cold.  We try to run PE and clubs out-
side where possible and so warmer clothes are needed. If the weather is deemed too cold 
we will use the Village Hall but warm kit is still advised for this too. Thank you.  

 

 Year 3 and 4 DASP Singing Concert Resources– Year 3 and 4 have begun rehearsing for 
the annual DASP Signing Concert on Wednesday 4th March.  Resources for them to prac-
tise at home are available on our website.  The children have been shown where the link is 
(Pupil Zone > Home Learning). 

 

 CSF Spring Term Meeting – our first CSF Meeting will be held on Monday 27th January 
from 2:45pm in the Village Hall, to coincide with people being around for pick up 
(activities for children can be set up in the hall if needed once children are collected at 3 
and 3:15pm.)  This will be as a trial time slot for meetings, aiming to alternate when meet-
ings take place so everybody has the opportunity to attend if they wish.  

 
 

Payments to the school for clubs, trips, breakfast club etc. can be made online via BACS payments to:         
Cheselbourne Village School / Account No: 69603634 / Sort code: 60-07-01  Please could you put your child’s 

name as the reference for these payments. Thank you.  

Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Headteacher stickers to say Well Done.  

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the ‘WOW 

Wall’… 

 

DASP Citizen(s) of the 

Week: 

Lilly 

Year 4 - Kai 

Year 3 - Alicia 

Year 2 - Evie 

Year 1 - Katie 

Pre-School or Year R - Lars 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Digby & Ella 



Date Event Details 

Mon 27th Spring Term CSF Meeting From 2:45pm in the Village Hall (activities for children will be set up in the 

hall if needed once children are collected at 3 and 3:15pm.)  

Fri 31st Jan Reception and Y1 DASP 

Dance Festival 

1:30pm at St Mary’s Middle School, Puddletown.  Parents welcome along 

to watch.  Letter to follow. 

Tue 4th Feb Y1-4 Trip to Safewise Details to follow. 

Tues 11th Feb Mr Dailey in PE kit needed Tuesday instead of Wed please. 

Wed 12th Feb Forest School Assembly 9am in Village Hall, Parents invited along to find out more about our 

work in Forest School.  

Fri 14th Feb INSET DAY School closed for children. 

Mon 16th - Fri 21st Feb- FEBRUARY HALF TERM 

Mon 2nd - Fri 13th Mar STEM Fortnight The theme this year will be ‘Our Environment’, details to follow. 

Wed 4th Mar Y3/4 DASP Singing Concert 6pm Thomas Hardye School. Rehearsals will take place during the school 

day at the Upper school. Details to follow. 

Thurs 5th Mar World Book Day  

(NOT FOR CVS) 

Due to Forest School we will hosting our World Book Day the following 

Thurs 12th Mar when there is no Forest School.  

Tues 10th Mar Whole School Trip Linked to our STEM Fortnight, details to follow. 

Thurs 12th Mar World Book Day for CVS Details to follow. 

Fri 13th Mar STEM Fair In school from 2pm, details to follow. 

Mon 16th Mar Spring Term Parent 

Meetings 

From 3:30pm, sign up sheets will be in office from two weeks before. 

Mon 16th Mar Year 4 Hooke Court Parent 

Meetings 

6:30pm in school.  For all Year 4 Parents. 

NEW DATE:  

Sun  28th Mar 

School Community Work 

Party Day 

All help would be appreciated on this day either for part of the day or a 

just an hour or so to help work on our school grounds ready for using the 

outside areas even more in the Summer Term.  

Fri 27th Mar DASP Y3/4 Football      

Tournament 

Details to follow. 

TBC Wed 1st April Easter Service 2pm at St Martin’s Church, Cheselbourne 

Fri 3rd April End of Term Open          

Celebration Assembly 

2:30pm in Village Hall, all welcome. 

Fri 3rd April End of Spring Term   

Mon 6th - Fri 17th April - EASTER HOLIDAY 

Mon 20th Apr Summer Term starts Everyone back to school. 

Wed 22nd - Fri 25th Apr Y4 to Hooke Court   


